
 
 
July 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  SFB 17-355, Swimming Pool Chemicals, Bulk 2018 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above referenced SFB 17-355. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City did not receive any proposals for SFB 17-355, 
Swimming Pool Chemicals, Bulk 2018. 
 
Pursuant to City Purchasing Code, in the event no bids or proposals are received, City 
staff is empowered to negotiate on the open market an agreement for products and/or 
services that meet the City’s requirements and are cost-effective. 
 
The City of Boise has successfully negotiated a contract with OXARC, Inc. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Megan Harvey 
 
 
Purchasing Buyer 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8169 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


